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This bill assumes that the funding for the statewide trauma system will cease as of July
1, 2003.  If, instead, you intend that some or all of the funding specified in the
nonstatutory provisions should be permanent, the nonstatutory language should be
made statutory and it should be made clear that the funding transfer is annual.

Please let me know if I may assist further with the bill.
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